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MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE UPCOMING WEEK

January 7th 12:00 pm — W.C. Bass (RIP)

January 8th 12:00pm - Bryant & Riley Hall (SI)

January 9th 12:00 pm — Raymond Bowen (RIP)

January 10th 12:00 pm — Ophellia Bass (RIP)

January 11th 4:00 pm — Justice Hall (SI) | Thomas West (RIP)

January 12th 8:00 am — Elba West (RIP) | 10:30 am ~ John Michael Mustac (SI)

This week’s reading will be number 1021. | Epiphany Of The Lord / ABC

HOLY SACRIFICE OF THE MASS: Tuesday-Friday: 12:00pm | Saturday: 4:00pm |
Sunday: 8:00am, 10:30am, 2:00pm (Spanish)

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Tuesday-Friday 11:15am | Saturday 3:30pm | Sunday 9:00am

HOLY ROSARY OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY: Weekdays: Tuesday- Friday 11:20am | Weekends:
Saturday and Sunday, 30 minutes prior to Mass | 20 Decade Rosary: Wednesday at 10:30am

ADORATION HOUR: Wednesday evening from 7:00pm to 8:00pm |
Thursday evening from 6:00pm to 7:00pm.

FLAME OF LOVE PRAYER CENACLE: Tuesday at 10:30am in the church.
FATHER BEAN’S BOOK CLUB: Thursday at 10:00am in the Martin Hall.
FAITH FORMATION FOR CHILDREN: Sunday at 9:00am in the Parish Life Center.
R.C.IA.: Sunday at 9:15am in the Parish Life Center.

MARY, MOTHER GAURDIAN OF THE FAITH PRAYER CENACLE: Thursday 6:00pm ~ 7:00pm
For more information, please call Jan/ Craig Bernard (205) 907-9874




NOTICE: If you picked up envelopes for 2025, youn will need to put your name on your envelope. In order
for your contributions to be recorded, this will need to be done for the month of January. Thank you for your
cooperation during this transition into the 2025 year. Thank you!

Fr. Bean's Book Club will begin reading "The Hobbit"
by J.R.R. Tolkien.

Pick up a copy and join us this Thursday, January 9
at 10AM in Martin Hall. Everyone is welcome!

We will be collecting new and gently used winter

coats for the Franciscan Poor of Jesus Christ. The

friars will distribute the coats among the homeless
according to need as the winter weather arrives.
Please leave coats in the front foyer. Thank you!

In R.C.I.A. this week “Communion of Saints”.

All parishioners are invited to sit in on the class and learn more about this week's topic.

9:15am — 10:15am in the Parish Hall.

Healthy Cellular Regeneration Seminar
Presented by Mary Axness, N.D., Atlanta, GA

January 10" and 11" in the Parish Life Center.

More information available on the flyer in the lobby.

To RSVP call Susan & Edward Rodriguez at (659) 209-8110.




